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Two Big Things In May 

1: Spruce the Couve is Saturday, May 10th. 

The annual downtown clean-up and flower planting 
event is Saturday, May 10th this year. Meet at the clock 
tower inside Esther Short Park. Registration is 
required, some walk-ons  that morning might be 
possible. Please register in advance for planning. 

For more information and to register: 
www.cityofvancouver.us/events/spruce-the-couve-2 
 
2: Next ESNA Meeting is Monday, May 12th at 6:00 pm 

Esther Short Neighborhood Association Meeting 
Monday, May 12th, 2025 
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Hudson Community Room, 101 E. 6th Street 
 

 
Main Agenda Items for May Meeting 

 
1: Discussing and finding solutions to challenges 
posed to the neighborhood by the pending parking 
changes going into eƯect June 1. 
 
2: Starting process to update ESNA Bylaws. Due to COVID era challenges, and near-dormant 
periods, the Bylaws for the neighborhood are out of date, and need updated. Putting together 
a Bylaw review committee will be helpful in assessing the Bylaws. Nominations for the 
committee will be accepted at the May meeting. This will also lay ground work for updating 
the Neighborhood Action Plan. 
 
3: Elections for all ESNA oƯicers will be at the October 2025 meeting (date to be set over 
summer). With the full board being elected at same time last year, the alternating election 
system set by the Bylaws is best served by holding elections for all oƯicers this year.  
 
 

Elected Board Members 
President 

Marcus GriƯith 
Vice President 

Alyssa Wheeler 
Secretary 

Kyle Peterson 
Treasurer 

Jonathan Wheeler 
Contact the Board 

esthershortneighborhood@gmail.com 
City Contacts 

Neighborhood Liaison 
Julie Arenz 

julie.arenz@cityofvancouver.us 
Neighborhood Police OƯicer 

Ofc. Lee Gelsinger 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 

Next Meeting Time 
*Open to All Residents* 

Monday, May  12th, 2025 at 6pm 
Hudson Building  

Community Room 
101 E. 6th Street 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their eƯort to share vital information with residents to create a more 
informed public. However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in the Neighborhood Association 
newsletter or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine 
whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver OƯice of Neighborhoods. 


